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Submission: I have read and understood the proposed amalgamation plan and the intention that the local councils need to be "fit 
for the future". I have read the response/submission from Leichhardt Local Council and seek to endorse their position not to 
amalgamate.  
 
I would like to see Leichhardt Local council stay independent and believe their track record and current position are a clear 
indication that amalgamation would not benefit the residents of Leichhardt.  
 
Please do not roll Leichhardt into an amalgamated "mega council". 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Simon Percival 
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